ROC Report

At the early part of the year I was in contact with all TO’s in the region and checking that current events have TO’s appointed. There are 24 TO’s within the region, all have been contacted with a survey to which there have been 9 responses. 
I also sought TO’s views on whether CPD is required or such as social events.
In the last 3 months (to September) there were 14 events in London, and 4 of those had no TO, which is concerning. 




